
 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 20: 36-40 

Friday 5th November 

Weekly Bulletin 

All Age Worship 

Don’t forget this Sunday is our all age worship at St        

Oswald’s where Reverend Sandi will be doing a little       

fishing!  All children from Brereton CE present will be     

invited to sing of our        

favourite hymns, My      

Lighthouse’ for the           

congregation.  We hope to 

see you there!   

Fireworks 

Thank you to our wonderful PTA for organising the          

firework display.  It was lovely to see so many families 

there—old, new and current!  Thank you to all that    

attended and particular thanks to those who helped to 

man stalls.  We will be reflecting on the event and  

ensuring our Christmas Fair (only three weeks away!) and 

next year’s firework night are even better. We will let you 

know how much was raised as soon as possible. 

Particular thanks to: Marc, 

Vicky, Sian and Chrissie for 

their hard work in organising, 

setting up and tidying away;  

the Davenport family for the 

use of the field; Pear Tree Farm  Shop and The Bears Head 

for selling tickets, and The Little Doorstep Dairy and 

Wrights for  providing the bread rolls.   

Brereton Bears 

This half term, Brereton Bears will be based in 

School House on a Monday morning and a 

Friday evening.   

 

Parent Governor 

We have a vacancy for a parent governor and we would 

benefit from someone who has expertise and experience 

in the following areas: 

• HR 

• Advertising 

Please call the school to arrange a meeting with Mrs 

McLean to discuss this further.   

PTA Donations 

Thank you to everyone who donated 

items for Elfridges - one of the most 

popular stalls at our Christmas Fair.   

This year our Christmas Fair will  be held outside and it will 

be on Friday 26th November 6-8pm.  Each class will be 

allocated a stall so please do let your class rep know if you 

can help out (30 minutes is enough!) - more hands make 

light work!     

 

Dates  

Thursday 11th November - KS2 Remembrance Service 
(TBC) 

Friday 26th November - PTA Christmas Fair 

Friday 3rd December - EYFS Nativity 9am 

Wednesday 8th December - KS1 Nativity performances 
2pm and 6pm. 

Monday 13th December - Whole School theatre trip 

Wednesday 15th December - Christmas Lunch day 

Friday 17th December - Carol Service (TBC) 

 

 


